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Olivia Sontag

From: philippe boucher <philippeboucher2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 9:49 AM
To: Olivia Sontag
Subject: Re: About Hotel Winslow

Thank you Olivia for this quick answer. 
Ph 
 
On Thu, Apr 25, 2019 at 9:47 AM Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote: 

Hi Philippe, 

  

We provided a link on the sign where you can check the status of the hearing. We have not rescheduled the hearing 
yet, so please use this link to stay updated: http://www.bainbridgewa.gov/434/Hearing-Examiner 

  

When the hearing is rescheduled, we will mail another notice to property owners within 500 feet of the subject 
property and it will be published in the paper. 

  

Thanks! 

  

 

Olivia Sontag 

City Planner 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 

  

  

From: philippe boucher <philippeboucher2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 9:43 AM 
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To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: About Hotel Winslow 

  

Hello Olivia, 

  

Is there still a hearing planned for the Hotel Winslow project? If so when? 

The info on the site was not clear. 

Thank you 

Philippe Boucher 

  


